
 
 

 

Barrs Court Primary School 
 

  Stephens Drive 
  Barrs Court 
  Bristol 

            BS30 7JB 
  Tel: 01454 867799 

email:  
Enquiries@barrscourtps.org.uk 

  www.barrscourtprimaryschool.co.uk 
         Facebook: @barrscourtps 

Headteacher:  Daniel Webster 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
To support our enquiry ‘Why do we live here?’ this term, Blue Area children will be going on a trip into Bristol on 
Monday 27th June 2022 to take an Education Boat Trip along the River Avon with the Bristol Packet Boat Company. 
 
Before boarding the boat, we will spend some time walking around the harbour to carry out a field study, stopping to 
use our skills as artists to sketch Bristol’s iconic city scenes. We will then board the boats that will take us along the 
River Avon. The 2 hour boat trip will include a guided commentary where children will learn about the changes in 
land use along the river in Bristol over time. We will eat our lunch on the boat, before returning to dry land. 
  
The coach will not leave school until 9.30am but please arrive into school at the usual time 8:45am. We will return in 
time for the end of the school day at 3.15pm. 
 
Children will need to wear their normal school uniform and bring a waterproof coat. We also ask that the children 
come to school wearing protective sun cream and bring a sun hat.  They will need to bring a packed lunch and a filled 
water bottle.  No fizzy drinks or glass bottles/cans please.  Children will carry their own lunch during the trip so it 
would be advisable to send the children to school with a back pack for this trip. Children will not need to bring any 
money on the trip.  
 
Consent and payment for this trip is to be made on-line by visiting www.schoolmoney.co.uk  by Monday 20th June 
2022.  We ask for a voluntary contribution of £13.25 to cover the cost of the trip.   Whilst no child will be excluded, we do 
rely on voluntary contributions being made in order for the trip to take place.  We reserve the right to cancel the trip if insufficient 
voluntary contributions are received.   
 
Thank you for your continued support.  Please see your child’s class teacher if you have any questions. 
 
Blue Area Team 
 

 
Blue Area trip ‘Bristol Boat Trip’ – Monday 27th June 2022 

 
You only need to return this slip if you have ticked one of the boxes below and return it to the school office. 

 
Name of Child …………………………………………………….……….. Class ……………………… 
 

 I am available to accompany the school trip, if required, and understand that I will be advised separately if 
I am needed. 

 My child receives benefits entitlement Free School Meals and I would like a packed lunch to be provided 
on the day.  (Parents to provide a drink please) 

 
 
Signed ………………………………………………. (parent/carer)   Date …………………………… 
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